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2018 Annual Holiday Baskets
THANK YOU, Sponsors!

We did it! We successfully completed our 9th annual
holiday basket giveaway, and what a beautiful day of

sharing our blessings and spreading cheer to families in
need in our communities. This year, once again, we

exceeded our past events; we gave out 580 holiday baskets,
for a total of 1500 toys and 40,600 meals. Together, we



ARE making a real difference in our communities.
​When we lift each other, we rise together.

Please see the lists of our generous sponsors.
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